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Fishers Island Waste Management District  

September 12, 2022 at 5pm  

Community Center & Zoom 

ADOPTED WORKSHOP MINUTES  

David Burnham, Chair  

Bob Evans, Treasurer  

Sarah Malinowski, Secretary  

Tryn Collins, ICB Representative  

Kate Stevens, Employee Liaison  

 

The workshop began at 5:45, all commissioners were present. 

 

There was a discussion regarding employee and commissioner evaluation formats.  The first step of the 
employee evaluations will take place next week and the second step at the start of November. They also 
discussed the scoring process. Bob will set this up. The commission will set a date for their own 
evaluations. 

 

There was nothing to report on the 2023 Budget. 

 

The commission reviewed the Strategic Plan and idea is to adopt it at the next monthly meeting, 
September 26th. 

 

Annette will be asked to research the feasibility and pricing of procuring a scale for the compost station. 
Based on the information, it was said that it should be included in the 2023 budget.   

 

There was the question regarding “what is the difference between a commercial enterprise and a 
contracting enterprise” at the compost station. 

 

Beth was asked to forward any information she has regarding the glass crusher to Kate and Sarah. 

 

Going forward, note that monthly meetings and workshops will start at 5:00 pm. 

 

The next workshop has been rescheduled from October 10 to October 11, 2022 at 5:00. 

 

Submitted by, 

Beth Stern 

 


